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February 18, 1969 

Hon. Ivan Allen, Jr. 
City Hall 
68 Mitchell Street, Southwest 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mayor: 

I am grateful for your appointing me to the Community 
Relations Commission. 

It is my hope that the work I do as a member in some 
way will help to preserve and continue the advances in 
human relations made during your service to the City. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Cheatham 

MC:lg 

415 East Paces Ferry Road, N.E. • Suite 207 • Atlanta, Georgia 30305 • Telephone (404) 261 -8761 




